## Returning as Many Students to In-Person Learning

Board Resolution No. 3196 of April 22, 2021, provided: The Board instructs staff to expand in-person learning time/opportunities to at least the pre-pandemic model before the end of the 2020-21 school year, where and when feasible.



## Combining Cohorts to Date

- Consistent with this direction, beginning May 18, 2021, the District combined cohorts of students to return 4 days per week at:
- Elementary schools where combining was possible with 6 feet physical distancing
- Classrooms that had capacity to accommodate additional students meeting AB86 criteria to attend in-person instruction

## District Analysis

- District staff have conducted analyses of combining cohorts at 3-feet physical distancing at:
- Elementary schools
- Secondary schools
- Smaller high schools

## Efforts necessary if the Board determines to combine additional cohorts

- Prepare classrooms
- Ensure we meet nutritional, transportation, other student services